WELCOME to our FARMSTAND! PLEASE READ THIS

Dear Customers,

We all have a role to play in keeping our community as healthy as possible.  We are committed to remaining open for you.  We request that you practice the following measures while at our farmstand to ensure your health and our health:

· maintain a distance of 6 feet between persons;

· use the hand sanitizer provided before touching anything in the farmstand (you are welcome to use it when you leave too);

· pay with check, credit card or Paypal if possible (we do still accept cash)
· Checks go in money box on counter
· Paypal payments, please email us your purchase total at yourfarm@xxx.com and we will send you a payment request
· Credit card, if we are not available to process your card when you are here, please leave your name and phone number on sales sheet on the counter alongside your purchase details with a note that it’s for card purchase and we will call you to process your card

Yes, this is honor system, and we trust all of you.  

If you need food assistance, please email us and we will help you.
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· disinfection of all frequently touched surfaces in the farmstand (and in all our work areas) 

· frequent thorough hand washing by all our employees

· ensuring that employees who are sick remain home

· prebagging all farmstand produce for sale and all CSA shares to minimize contact with produce and to aid in quick calculations and checkout of your purchase

· following a rigorous food safety plan in the production, washing and packaging of all food produced on this farm.  This is not new to us, we have had a food safety plan in place for years and we are audited by a third party annually.  

Please know we are doing the best we can to keep you healthy, to keep our staff and our families healthy, and to nourish your bodies.  

Thank you for supporting our farm!
